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Question No. 37 

Senator Crossin asked the following question at the hearing on 31 October 2006: 
 
Is any increase in outputs required from the Community Legal Centres? 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 

There is no requirement under the service agreements, in place until 30 June 2008, for community 
legal centres to increase outputs over the life of those agreements. 

Annual targets are determined by each community legal centre in agreement with the relevant State 
Program Manager. 
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